From: Nisbet, Guy L <Guy.L.Nisbet@wv.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 4:30 PM

To: Chestnut, B.J <B.J.Chestnut@wv.gov>; Whittaker, Frank M <Frank.M.Whittaker@wv.gov>
Cc: Thornton, Tammy S <Tammy.S.Thornton@wv.gov>

Subject: RE: McDowell County Emergency - Leachate

B.J,

Your emergency is approved for a period of one (1) month. This emergency approval is granted so that
the DEP can continue to have leachate hauled as necessary.

This approval is based upon your request. Please follow emergency purchasing procedures as found in
the Purchasing Handbook and follow up with documentation for award within thirty (30) days. Please
keep this documentation with your file.

Sincerely,

Gay L. Nisbet

304.558.2596 (office) CISCO - 57506
304.558.3970 (fax)

WV. Purchasing Division - Supervisor

From: Chestnut, B.J <B.J.Chestnut@wv.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 3:34 PM

To: Whittaker, Frank M <Frank.M.Whittaker@wv.gov>

Cc: Nisbet, Guy L <Guy.L.Nisbet@wv.gov>; Thornton, Tammy S <Tammy.S.Thornton@wv.gov>
Subject: McDowell County Emergency - Leachate

The attached emergency request justification letter is for leachate hauling from the McDowell County
Landfill to the City of Welch Wastewater Treatment Plant. The DEP’s Landfill Closure Assistance
Program (LCAP) is requesting emergency approval to seek hauling services immediately to relieve the
tanks from their levels to prevent overflow of the secondary containment in the event of forecasted rain.

The program has a contract for services in place, but the vendor is unable to meet the requirements of
the contract due to faulty equipment and has no estimated time of completion for the repairs of her trucks
as stated in the attached letter. (CMA DEP16*024 — exp. 4/29/2020)

Please let me know if additional information is needed.

Thanks. BJ



